
 

David Somervaille 
84 Newbridge Road 

BLAYNEY NSW 2799 

+61 2 6368 2639 

athol1875@bigpond.com 

 

25 May 2015 

The Secretary,  
Department of Planning & Environment,  
GPO Box 39  
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention:  Robert Byrne 

 

Dear Sir 

Proposed Blayney Smallstock Abattoir 
State Significant Development SSD 6594 

I am the owner of the property known as Athol at 84 Newbridge Road, Blayney.  My wife 
and I reside in the heritage listed Athol homestead and my wife owns and operates the 
Athol Gardens reception centre business. 

We would be directly, significantly and permanently impacted by the proposed 
development and accordingly strongly object to it. 

My grounds of objection are contained in the following documents lodged separately 
with the Department: 

(a) a report from SJB Planning dated 25 May 2015 responding on the merits of the 
proposal, with accompanying expert reports; 

(b) a letter from Maddocks dated 25 July 2015 setting out serious issues going to 
the legality of any consent issued in response to the EIS ; and 

(c) a letter dated 25 May 2015 from Athol Gardens describing the nature of the 
business and the impact on the business of the proposed development. 

I confirm that I have not made any reportable political donations in the previous two 
years.   

 

Yours sincerely  
 

 

 

D R Somervaille 

 


